This Newsletters Date is: 02-Aug-08

Several anxiously awaited packages arrived at House of Stitches this week! One contained the Prairie Schooler automatic shipment with the 2008 Santa! Another had the new Shepherd's Bush kits and a third had the 2008 Homespun Elegance ornaments. We also have the October issue of Just Cross Stitch magazine. It is the one with the Halloween ornaments. (Oops! I just realized it did not get scanned! If you would like it, just put a note in the "Customer Comments" area of your order and we will add it for you.) You can also let us know if you would like to be put on "The List" for the Christmas Ornament Issue.

I hope you can join us for the second annual "Midwest Stash Exchange"! More details are available at http://www.houseofstitches.com/STASH_EXCHANGE.html .

I will keep this short so you ca go right to the pictures! Just click here to visit our "What's New" page: http://www.houseofstitches.com/whatsnew.cfm . Enjoy your visit! We appreciate your continue interest. If you no longer wish to receive these emails, just click the link at the very bottom of the page.

Happy stitching, Linda House of Stitches

www.houseofstitches.com mail@houseofstitches.com

This Newsletters Date is: 17-Jul-08

Hi stitching friends,

I'm supposed to be on my way home so I will make this short and sweet! We have updated our "What's New" page at http://www.houseofstitches.com/whatsnew.cfm. There are new designs from Victoria Sampler, Milady's Needle, Workbasket and Just Nan, to name just a few.

The best news of the day is that we should be able to get all of the Mirabilia charts in the next week to ten days! (They have been unavailable for months!) So, if you have been waiting for these beautiful designs, the end of your wait is near.

Uh, oh! Hubby just called! Better go!

Happy stitching, Linda House of Stitches

This Newsletters Date is: 02-Jul-08

Dear stitching friends,

We are finally settling into real summer weather here in northern Indiana. It is so nice to be able to sit on the porch and stitch. The longer days provide lots of good, natural light. That reminds me! We have more of the new floor stand magnifier from Mighty Bright on order. The first ones came and went so fast that we didn't even get them on the website! It gives a very bright light with eight (I think) LED bulbs that they say never need to be replaced. And the best part is that they are only about \$105.00. I'll be sure ti let you know when more arrive. I have them coming from a couple of distributors.

We have updated the "What's New" page a little earlier than planned because there is just SO MUCH great new stuff to show you. You can see it at

http://www.houseofstitches.com/whatsnew.cfm . I'm not even going to try to list everything! Just check it out and you will see what I mean. The only designer that has new things that we didn't get listed is Just Nan. All of the recent arrivals are Limited Editions and I wasn't sure that we had any that weren't already reserved! As it turns out, we have two of the "Over the Top" (\$25.00) and "In the Tin" (\$12.00) kits left and several of the "Gilded Dragonfly Scissor Purse & Fob" (\$40.00). We also have the silk fiber kit (no conversions are given for DMC) for the Dragonfly Purse. (\$68.00). You can see these projects at www.justnan.com . Just let us know if you would like one; but don't delay! They won't last long.

It's my day off so granddaughter Grace is hanging out with me. We're on our way to the park that has pink (!) slides! I hope you have a good day, too!

Happy stitching, Linda House of Stitches

This Newsletters Date is: 11-Feb-08

Dear Stitching Friends,

We haven't had a chance to update our What's New page while at market. But you can see the newest additions by typing 'nash08' as the keyword in our catalog at http://www.houseofstitches.com/search.cfm. Check back often as we will be adding even more in coming days. Linda has spent the last two days madly buying new things for you to see and buy (What is the name of that shopping disease?) that she is too tired to write coherently. So you are stuck with me this time.

Happy stitching,

Hal

House of Stitches

This Newsletters Date is: 05-Feb-08

Dear stitching friends,

Are you ready for a new project? Need a mid-winter pick-me-up? Go straight to http://www.houseofstitches.com/whatsnew.cfm and choose a new design or two. It's a proven method of beating the winter blues. (For those of you in the southern hemisphere, you can stock up for your approaching fall and winter stitching!) The designers are gearing up for the Nashville Needlework Market this weekend so there are many wonderful new things already arriving at the shop and more to come! If you have been reading the designers' websites and see something that you "need" just let me know before Thursday and I will be sure to get it while I'm shopping. Stay tuned! We will be adding many more new things in the near future. In the meantime, the latest "What's New" page will get you started. We appreciate your continued interest. Don't forget to share your love of stitching with your friends and loved ones.

Happy stitching, Linda House of Stitches

www.houseofstitches.com mail@houseofstitches.com